
 

 

 

Policy 201 – Staff Qualifications 

In order to ensure the safety and integrity of children enrolled in The Well Academy Preschool, it is 

the policy of The Well Academy Preschool to hire employees meeting the following minimum 

requirements: 

1. Be at least 19 years of age. 

2. Have achieved an education of at least a high school diploma, or GED. 

a. In certain instances, completing a first year of Christian discipleship school may be 

substituted. 

3. Be a Christian, in good standing with their church, with a letter of recommendation from their 

pastor. 

4. Pass a criminal background check. The results of their background investigation will be kept 

on file pursuant to State ordinances, but is not available to parents/members of the 

community. 


